
 

 

38th Minnesota Doll Jamboree 

Feedback Form 

Let’s Celebrate 

Our Love OF Dolls 
 

Saturday October 11, 2025 
8:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

 

This year will mark the 40th Anniversary of the Minnesota Jamboree Council.  Wow, how the time has flown!  Over the years we 
have hosted 38 Jamboree events and sponsored the 2005 UFDC Region 5 Conference. 
 
Do you have any special memories from those events?  We are asking for memories from our guests - past and/or present.  See 
below for suggested ideas.  Thank you in advance for helping us to remember and to celebrate. 
 
Please return this by September 17, 2025. 
 

Diane Nyberg 
3740 Brighton Way 
Arden Hills, MN 55112 
612-210-4108 
dmnyb@msn.com 

 

Name:     _  

Email:   Phone #:   _  
 

When was your 1st Jamboree and what do you remember about it? 

 

What was your favorite Jamboree experience? 

 

mailto:dmnyb@msn.com


 

 

Who was your favorite Jamboree speaker? 

 

What was your favorite Jamboree souvenir? 

 

What was your favorite Jamboree workshop? 

 

Did you attend the UFDC Region 5 Conference?  Do you have a favorite memory of it? 

 

Any general comments you would like to share? 

 

 


